The Evangelical Local Council of Churches in the Holy Land

Beit Al Liga'

Ovistion Community & Training Center
Beit Jala



على الكتائي الأنجيلية في الارض المقدسة المساكنة المساك مسركنز القالمي مسيحسي بيت جالا

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to verify that Tom Meyer volunteered at Bell Liqa for his JUC practicum from September 2009 to March 2010 in Bell Jala.

During this time Tom came from Jerusalem just about every week to organize the game time for the kids and to fellowship with them. Tom was a great encouragement to our kids as well as our staff and his time with us was a real blessing. We look forward to any future opportunities for Tom to volunteer with us again.

Sincerely,

Johnny Shahwan

(Director)